RGC: Cancel the public company status
On December 13, 2023, the State Securities Commission announced Official Dispatch No. 8870/UBCK-GSDC on canceling the status of PV-Inconess investment joint stock company as a Public Company as follows:
Pursuant to the provisions in Clause 4, Article 135 of the Law on Securities No. 54/2019/QH14 and Clause 5, Article 310 of Decree No. 155/2020/ND-CP dated December 31, 2020 of the Government detailing the implementation of some articles of the Law on Securities, the State Securities Commission announced the cancellation of the public company status of PV-Inconess investment joint stock company from June 30, 2023.
The State Securities Commission requests the Company to disclose information related to the cancellation of the public company status in accordance with the provisions of Clause 4, Article 38 of the Law on Securities No. 54/2019/QH14 and take full responsibility for the information related to the Company's cancellation of the public company status.
